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Term 2  Week  6                                                    5th June, 2020 

5 Canyon Road, 
Baulkham Hills South 
Telephone: 8841 3700 

Email: ololbhills@parra.catholic.edu.au 
www.ololbhills.parra.catholic.edu.au 

 
 

June 
 

Monday 8th  
Queens Birthday  
Public Holiday  
 
Tuesday 23rd  
Vinnies Winter Appeal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 

A reading from the holy Gospel according to John 
 

Jesus said to Nicodemus, 
‘God loved the world so much 
that he gave his only Son, 
so that everyone who believes in him may not be lost 
but may have eternal life. 
For God sent his Son into the world 
not to condemn the world, 
but so that through him the world might be saved. 
No one who believes in him will be condemned; 
but whoever refuses to believe is condemned already, 
because he has refused to believe 
in the name of God’s only Son.’ 
 

Vinnies Winter Appeal   
This year we will again support the Vinnies Winter Appeal.  We will 
be hosting a “Winter Woollies” day to raise awareness of the plight of 
the homeless on Tuesday 23rd June. The children are being 
encouraged to “Set their hearts on fire with the love of Jesus” and are 
encouraged to accessorize their uniform by wearing something  red, 
orange or yellow, for example- socks, beanie, scarf etc.. They will 
participate in a class based liturgy during the day as part of this 
outreach activity. 
 

We understand that this year has been an extremely difficult year for 
many in our community, however, if you are able to assist in 
supporting our least vulnerable it would be greatly appreciated. To 
help maintain the dignity of those who will receive these items we ask 
that all items donated be new and in the packages in which they 
were purchased.  The children can bring these items to school 
between 1st - 23rd June.  
 

This is a great opportunity for the children to spread the Good News 
and to show that the church is really alive. 
 

Rebecca Boidin 
Religious Education Coordinator 
 

Suggested list of items: 
• Kindy: Children's socks or 

scarves 
 

• Year 1: Children’s gloves and beanies 
 

• Year 2: Beanies or socks for adult men 
 

• Year 3: Gloves or scarves for adult men 
 

• Year 4: Beanies or socks for adult women 
 

• Year 5: Gloves or scarves for adult women 
 

• Year 6: Socks or Beanies for adult men or women 
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Merit Awards 

We are not sure when assemblies and gatherings will recommence in schools. While it is 
disappointing that  parents cannot be present, we are continuing to present merit awards to students at 
our school.   
 

Congratulations to the following students who received Merit Awards , these  awards are for the end 
of Term 1 assembly.  
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Enrolments  
First round letters of offer have gone out to applicants who have 
submitted enrolment applications for children commencing 
Kindergarten in 2021. There are limited vacancies still 
available. Please be sure to submit your child's applications if you 
intend to enrol a child next year.  ENROL NOW! 
 
Scholastic Book Club 
This week the students all received a Scholastic Book Club brochure. Orders are to be done online or 
using the LOOP app. (Please see below) All orders will be delivered and distributed at school by the 
end of Term 4. All orders must be in by Friday 19th July.  If you have any questions please contact 
Mrs Neylan. 
 
Drink Bottles 
A reminder that every student needs to bring a drink bottle to school every day.  Please label your 
child's drink bottle. NO GLASS BOTTLES PLEASE. 
 
2020 School Fees 
Please be advised instalment 2 have been sent this week. 
 
Those families who are not directly financially impacted by Covid-19 we appreciate your continued 
support in paying your fees (school fees are generally due 30 day from the date of the school tax 
invoice).  CEDP have not included a due date on instalment 2 fees as some families require some 
flexibility with school fee payment.  
 
If you would like to organise a flexible payment plan for your 2020 school fees please phone or email 
Dianne Attard at ololbhills@parra.catholic.edu.au. 
 
Please click on the following link for Covid-19 school fee relief if required https://

www.parra.catholic.edu.au/feerelief  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Social Skills  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention OLOL COMMUNITY  
P&F Meeting Term 2 cancelled due to COVID-19.  
We will be organising a new date for early Term 3 to discuss 
fundraising and events for the remainder of the year.  
 

Thanks again for your support 
 

OLOL P&F Team  
 
 
 

Care and Compassion 
- Being Positive 

  

  Positive comment / giving and getting 
feedback 

mailto:ololbhills@parra.catholic.edu.au
https://www.parra.catholic.edu.au/feerelief
https://www.parra.catholic.edu.au/feerelief
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